
 

 

Monday 14th July 2025 

  

  

Dear Year Six Families,  

 

YEAR SIX LEAVERS PRESENTATION AND CELEBRATION EVENING 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our presentation and celebration evening. The evening will be taking place at 

Holy Cross on: 

 

Tuesday 22nd July, from 5:30pm – 7.30pm. 

 

This special event is a chance for us to come together and celebrate the achievements of our wonderful Year Six 

pupils as they prepare to move on to the next exciting chapter of their journey. 

 

On the day of the presentation and celebration evening, children should leave school at the usual time and return 

with their families, ready for the presentation to begin promptly at 5:30pm.  The evening will have a festival theme 

– please feel free to come dressed to impress in your best festival-inspired outfits!  We will provide either a burger 

or a hotdog on the evening but these must be pre-ordered.  Please return the attached slip by Friday 18th July. 

 

We look forward to sharing this memorable evening with you and giving our Year Six leavers the send-off they 

truly deserve. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

  

Lizzy Downey  

Year 6 Class Teacher  

  



 

 

 

 

 

YEAR SIX LEAVERS PRESENTATION AND CELEBRATION EVENING 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Presentation and Celebration Evening number of attendees: _____________________________________ 

 

Number of hot dogs: __________________ 

 

Number of burgers: ___________________ 

 

Number of cheeseburgers: ___________________ 

 

Dietary requirements / allergies: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


